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Ella Casey

From: Neil vatcher <Neil@scbgb.co.uk>
Sent: 26 February 2018 16:21
To: Erica Buchanan
Subject: Brandon Stadium Coventry

Dear Mrs Buchanan 
 
Please accept this email in the support of the Coventry Speedway Stadium in Brandon being kept as a 
Speedway Stadium and not sold as land to build houses on. 
 
The Brandon Stadium has a long history as far back as 1928, as one of the best stadium and tracks that this 
country has ever produced, and it is currently a very sad situation that speedway is no longer being held at 
such a great venue. 
 
The sport of speedway prides itself on being a family sport, and in my many visits to Brandon over the 
years, many many families have visited the speedway their and had such wonderful evenings. 
 
It would be devastating to not only the people of Coventry and Rugby, but to the whole sport of speedway 
if the venue was lost to the sport permanently, and again I would request the support of Rugby Council to 
help get this fantastic venue back up running again as the Home of Speedway for the British Public. 
 
If you need anymore information from myself as the Co Ordinator of the Speedway Control Bureau who 
are the governing body of Speedway in the UK, then please feel free to get in touch. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Neil Vatcher 
SCB Co-ordinator 
 
T:  01788 565603 
M:  07512 774794 
E: neil@scbgb.co.uk 
W: www.scbgb.co.uk 
 
SCB : ACU House : Wood Street : Rugby : Warwickshire : CV21 2YX 
 
The content of this message and attached file(s) if any, are confidential and privileged and are for 
the intended recipient only. 


